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Practice Environment Improvements
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Marsh Medical Practice

Both Manby and North Somercotes surgeries will shortly be having building work 
undertaken - this is part of our continuing infrastructure improvement programme.

We are improving our environment

Manby
Improvements to the pathways leading to the car park 
will take place at the end of August and beginning of 
September (and dependent on the weather!).
Work undertaken will give a smoother surface making it 
safer to walk and push wheelchairs/pushchairs along.
We apologise for any inconvenience caused and assure you 
we will complete the work as promptly as possible. Some 
disruptions to access may occur and you may have to 
access the surgery via the front entrance. We recommend 
that you avoid parking in the car park if possible as space 
will be significantly limited whilst the work is completed.

North Somercotes
Pathway refurbishments at the rear of the surgery 
are being undertaken. This should only have limited 
impact on patients but you may notice increased 
activity due to our contractors.

Various internal environmental improvements are 
also being undertaken at both sites - this should have 
only limited impact on patients as we will endeavour 
to undertake this work at quieter times of the day. 
However, you may find there is some increased 
activity due to our contractors.


